
ATTENTION 
 

Huntsville-Alabama Agricultural and Mechanical University  
Department of Transportation 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Alabama Agricultural and Mechanical Universality (AAMU) 
Department of Transportation (AAMUDOT) owner and operator of 
Bulldog Transit System (BTS) in Huntsville, Alabama, announces 
that it will hold a public meeting for all contractors, subcontractors, 
and professional entities to discuss potential DBE participation in 
construction contracts for the upcoming fiscal years 2024, 2025, and 
2026.  This meeting shall be held on Monday November 6, 2023 1:00 
p.m. at the Alabama A&M University, Welcome Center 3900 
Meridian, Normal, Al 35762 Street corner of Chase Road, first floor 
Conference Center. AAMUDOT will provide information concerning 
anticipated areas of work for DBE participation in FY24-FY26.  Public 
comments will be allowed during the meeting.  Input will also be 
solicited regarding the DBE Program of the Bulldog Transit System.  
Individuals who are unable to attend the meeting may send 
comments concerning their interest in upcoming contracting, 
including the areas of work to: 
 

Marshall P Chimwedzi, Director Department of Transportation 
Alabama A&M University 
315 Patton Hall 
Normal, Alabama 35762 
Telephone:   256.372.4760 
Fax:         256.372.8305 
E-mail: marshall.chimwedzi@aamu.edu 


